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Future President Mario César Martins de Camargo  

Mário César Martins de Camargo, a member of the Rotary Club of Santo André, São 

Paulo, Brazil, is the selection of Nominating Committee for President to become 

Rotary International’s president for 2025-26. 

De Camargo was president of Gráfica Bandeirantes and has been a consultant to the 

print industry in Brazil. He has also served as president and chair of several printing 

and graphics trade associations, including the Brazilian Association of Graphic 

Technology and ABIGRAF, the Brazilian Printing Industry Association. 

He has served on the board of Casa da Esperança (House of Hope), a hospital 

sponsored by his Rotary club that serves 150,000 children with disabilities every year. 

De Camargo studied in the U.S. and Germany and holds degrees from EAESP-Fundação 

Getulio Vargas in business administration and Faculdade de Direito de São Bernardo 

do Campo in law. 

De Camargo and his wife, Denise, are 

Major Donors and Benefactors of the 

Rotary Foundation. 
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